
What we have learned in 2022/23 – SSCP Multi-Agency Audit Group

SMART Plans

Our plans need to be multi-agency and drawn 

up with the family and key professionals 

involved. Actions need to be clear on what 

work needs to be done, by whom and when 

this needs to be completed, as well as 

considering contingency planning. 

Individual differences and 

intersectionality

We need to consider a Childs 

individual differences (ethnicity, 

disability etc.) more when 

understanding their lived experiences.

Consideration of siblings

We are not always considering all children living in the 

household and any children in contact with the family 

concerned where risk of harm or actual harm has been 

identified.

Chronologies (timeline of involvement)

We have found that our timelines of 

involvement are not routinely kept up to 

date. Any new information should always 

be included. 

Assessments

Our multi-agency assessments could be improved by ensuring all relevant agencies are aware of the 

assessment and their information is used to inform the assessment. We also need to ensure that the 

outcomes of assessments are shared with all relevant agencies. 

Sharing of minutes, assessments, and plans 

We are seeing consistently throughout our audits 

that minutes of meetings, assessments and plans 

are not being shared with all relevant agencies. This 

needs to improve going forward. 

WHAT DO WE WANT TO DO DIFFERENTLY FOR OUR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES IN SOLIHULL?

Strategy meetings

We need to ensure that the standard of 

strategy meetings is consistent across both 

those held in the MASH and outside of the 

MASH particularly in relation to the timeliness 

and the quality of recording.


